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Dear Esteemed Guests !

We have a lot to be thankful for this year !

It is with great pleasure and excitement that we’d like to inform you of the Take over of Lions

Bluff Lodge from its original owners to Chovu Lodge Ltd.

Sunworld Safaris has been appointed the General Sales Agent ! Lions Bluff will be closed until

next year 01st July 2021 where it will re-open its doors, newly re-furbished !

In the meantime, a small Flycamp with only 08 tents (Cheetah Fly Camp) will be available for

bookings from 23rd December onwards. A further addition will be the Leopards Lair “self-

catering bandas”, ready by end of December 2020 !

Below is our of�cial statement below for your reference !

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1VgDiuQvsgLoOKpj1DpB_-alLbd8qwEHE/view?usp=sharing&utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=thanksgiving_is_here_news_update_from_sunworld_safaris&utm_term=2020-11-27
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1S4Dfy5VAm9VPZAjz6rqSRpWZo5uzryM2&utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=thanksgiving_is_here_news_update_from_sunworld_safaris&utm_term=2020-11-27


CLICK HERE to View Photos of Lions BLuff - Lumo Conservancy

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1o6zH_J4EvtMG1q9iK-Ay31YEb46JmdlV?usp=sharing&utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=thanksgiving_is_here_news_update_from_sunworld_safaris&utm_term=2020-11-27


Please download our Standard Operating Procedures here for your reference

OUR COVID 19 MEASURES

We are fully compliant with the operating guidelines of the UNWTO & have outlined these for you enclosed.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/11uD6-CVigvuMJ_a_JFvIWFoXqGyGJbAe/view?usp=sharing&utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=thanksgiving_is_here_news_update_from_sunworld_safaris&utm_term=2020-11-27

